

1st Lt. David Richard Reynolds Headquarter Chapter Descendants of Confederate Veterans P.O. Box 1861, Mt. Pleasant, Texas 75456-1861

Meeting via Zoom May 20, 2024



The meeting was called to order by President Joe Reynolds at 7:05 p.m.

Invocation was given by Compatriot Michael Mars

Pledges to the United States, and Confederate Flags were led by President Joe Reynolds

President Joe Reynolds read the Association's Mission Statement.

Present for the first meeting were:

Members

Fort Worth, TX
Bessemer, AL
Merrifield, VA
Ft. Payne, AL
Hallettsville, TX
San Angelo, TX
Alexandria, LA
Rockwall, TX

Board Staff

William "Bill" Elliott Vice President Carl Hedges Registrar

Stephen J. Lucas Membership Chair J. D. Boydson Past President

Guests

Michael S. Gonzales Temple, TX Mark Vogl Tyler, TX

Minutes from the last meeting were approved.

There was no Treasurer Report for the Chapter

Under sickness and distress, President Reynolds asked that Compatriot Rex McGee be kept in our prayers for his latest hospital stay.

Under Old Business there was nothing to discuss

Under New Business:

The following members were elected:

Larry Joe Reynolds
Benjamin Carter Campbell
Alvin Rex McGee
Shawn Louis Tully
Glenn Ervin Carroll
William Douglas Coleman
Larry Joe Reynolds
Chapter President
Chapter Vice President
Chapter Secretary/Treasurer
Chapter Chaplain
Chapter Genealogist
Chapter Historian
Chapter Historian
Chapter Communication Officer

The Chapter voted to move the meeting date to 7:00 pm on the 2nd Monday of each month. We will talk about the possibility of a Saturday meeting next month.

We approved Mount Pleasant, Texas as the Headquarters location for our Chapter, along with Vera Bank as our bank and P.O. Box 1861 as our address.

As of this meeting we have 14 approved members and we voted to wait until the end of the month to request to Charter our Chapter in order to give everyone a chance to become a Charter Member.

Tonight's program was "155 Year Old History Hidden In Woods - Youngest Soldier in the Civil War found!"

The Benediction was given by Chaplain Mars

The Meeting was adjourned at 8:10 by President Reynolds

Alvin Rex McGee, Secretary/Treasurer